From: Catlow Shipek <catlow@watershedmg.org>
Date: Thu, Feb 6, 2025 at 10:23 AM

Subject: Thank you and follow up information

To: Felix Gafner <felix@realtyfelix.com>

Cc: <jlankow@watershedmg.org>

Hi Felix,
Thank you for the opportunity to come and present last night to the Hidden Valley HOA.

| wanted to follow up with information on the invasive stinknet which can be found here:
https://www.stinknet.org

And, we would be happy to follow up with any residents on opportunities for:
1) arroyo restoration

2) rain basins

3) well monitoring

4) continued assistance as needed with arundo removal

Best,
Catlow

Catlow Shipek (he/him) | Sr. Program Director
Watershed Management Group
520.396.3266 x 4 | watershedmg.org



https://www.stinknet.org/
https://watershedmg.org/

